Wansford Parish Council
Comments on D2 Submission by National Highways
TR010039-000555-7.6 Arboricultural Impact Assessment

A47 Wansford to Sutton Dualling

1. Introduction
Wansford Parish Council (WPC) was very surprised to read this important assessment document as it
contains many errors and appears not to have been checked by anyone.

2. Project Title
The cover and title page of the document refers to a completely different project.

3. Responsibility for the Report
Section 2.5 refers to some of the research having been done by Mott MacDonald and the author
disclaims responsibility for it.

4. Tree Removal
Section 3.2 lists the trees that the scheme will impact but it fails to mention that tree T20 is a
veteran oak the destruction of which is strongly opposed by the Woodland Trust (see their Deadline
2 submission).

5. TPO and CA Search Results
Appendix 3 of the document contains a somewhat random series of documents, several of which are
not current. This gives little confidence that all the relevant data has been collected.

6. Conclusion
WPC suggest that this document should be thoroughly checked and re-submitted as at present there
is no confidence in its reliability.



